
  
  

  
  
  
  
 
 
 

ACTION 
 
  

TITLE:                     Consider Approving the Purchase of Property at 225 Belle Ave                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              
  
DATE:                                            November 13, 2023                
  
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR:    Shawn Shaffer 

Executive Director of Facility Operations 
 
Joseph Velasquez   
Construction Project Manager                    

            
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 
 
The property at 225 Belle Avenue has been put up for sale. Because of its proximity to our Northside 
High School campus, it is of interest to the district to purchase. The property has been appraised for 
$54,000 and this is the district’s offer.  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The administration recommends moving forward with the Purchase of the Property at 225 Belle Avenue. 
If the Board agrees, the motion would read: move to purchase the Property 225 Belle Avenue.  
 
 

 

  


